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National Training on “International Shipment of Str ategic 
Goods” in Tajikistan 

 
Dushanbe, Tajikistan (16 May 2013) – 16 Custom officers from Custom Service Department of the city 
and regions are attending the national training on international shipment of strategic goods. The four-day 
training session is organized by the Border Management Programme in Central Asia (BOMCA), funded 
by the European Union and implemented by UNDP, together with the International Centre for Migration 
Policy Development (ICMPD). 
 
Two trainers from the European Union are providing to the mid-level operational staff of Custom 
Service an overview of the concept of strategic goods, transit regimes, and various aspects of strategic 
export control, current international legislative framework and regulations. Through the presentations on 
existing transit procedures, the trainers will share their knowledge and experience on transit risks and the 
ways to mitigate them 
 
The practical purpose of the training is to assist participants in understanding the relationships between 
customs procedures and import/export/transit processes and the international framework regulating the 
shipment of strategic products and transit regimes.  
 
The overall objectives of BOMCA are to help increase security in the Central Asian region, to contribute 
toward the facilitation of legitimate trade and transit, and to reduce the illicit movement of goods and 
people.  
 
The BOMCA Programme is funded by the European Union and implemented by UNDP, with ICMPD 
as an implementing partner for training component. 
 
For more information, please contact Suhrob Kaharov, Country Manager, BOMCA Programme in 
Tajikistan, at suhrob.kaharov@undp.org; tel.: (44) 6005527/28  

Implemented by UNDP 
Funded by the European Union Implementing partner 


